
Making Disciples through Prayer, Faith Formation and Service 
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Msgr. Robert Batule -  Pastor   x111 
 

Rev. Patrick Abu-Bonsra - Parochial Vicar 

x 116  pabubonsra@saintmargaret.com 

Deacons -  Dcn Ed Hayes  x0 

Retired:  Dcn William Kogler, 

Dcn Biagio Muratore 

 

Parish Center Office – Receptionist  x0 

Julie Burtoff,  Admin Assistant  x133  

jburtoff@saintmargaret.com 

Faith Formation Office 
Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator x131 

Jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Music Ministry  
Dr. Daniel Crews, Director x117 

dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

Parish Outreach 

Outreach@saintmargaret.com  x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

Parish Office  
Monday through Thursday ~ 9:00 am – 5:00 pm  

Friday ~ 9:00 am to 1:00 pm 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Celebration of the Eucharist 

Weekday: (Mon through Fri) 9:00am  

Saturday: 5:00pm,  

Sunday - 8:00am,10:00am & 12 noon 

Confessions:   

Saturday - 4:00-4:45 PM in the Church 

or by appointment. 

February 19, 2023 

Ash Wednesday  
February  22nd 

 

9:00 AM ~ Mass 

12:00 PM ~ Prayer Service 

4:00 PM ~ Prayer Service 

7:30 PM ~ Mass 
 

Remember you are dust, and unto dust  
you shall return. 

Repent and believe in the Gospel. 



 Time, Talent & Treasure 
Stewardship Thought for the Week 

Pillar of Service: Living Stewardship :Jesus calls us to love, 
not only our friends, but also our enemies. He also tells us to 
offer no resistance to those who hurt us. This week, keep that 

call in mind when someone does something wrong to you.  
For example, you can pray for that person who cuts  

you off when driving or hold your tongue when  
someone is rude to you at work. 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We 
ask them to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of 
weekly envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 
 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least 
one year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties 
must live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of 
the parish. Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates 
will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of the month.  

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center:  
Monday - Thursday: 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.; Or call for appointment - 
x131. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center:  
Tues., Thurs. ~ 10 am –1 pm.  Or call for appointment -  x119. 

Readings for Next Sunday 

1st Sunday of Lent 

First Reading.................Gn 2: 7-9, 3: 1-7 

Second Reading….................Rm 5: 12-19 

Gospel..…..………..…...…....Mt 4: 1-11 

 

Masses for the Week 
 

Monday - February 20th 

Robert M. Aretakis 

Tuesday –February 21st 

Gerard Mc Eneaney 

Ash Wednesday - February 22nd 

9 am  

Kimberlynn Bertolino 
7:30 pm 

 

Thursday - February 23rd 

Special Intentions Joyce Lensilatta 

Friday - February 24th
 

Amy Grace Quaranta 

Saturday - February 25
th 

5pm 

Gina Di Canio 
Margherita & Pasquale LaSala &  

Antonio Sanfilippo 

Sunday - February 26th 

8 am 

Stanislaw Malinowski 
Susan Quinn 

10 am 
Ray Roselwicz 

Angela T. Sarno 
12 pm 

For All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

Family members, please resubmit names for those 
who are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and 

then remove them unless told otherwise. Please 
note-due to privacy issues, we can include names 

given by the individual or a health care proxy 
only. Thank you. 

For all our parishioners suffering 
from chronic illness, as well as  

Jim Rojas, Patricia Fiscina, 
Marilyn Vacchio, Margaret Jung, 
John Roucoulet, Logan Baar, Joseph 
Dulovic, Joseph Laria, Terry Persina, 
Estelle Beauchamp, Alyssa Baisch, Eppie 
Larke, Jillian Brown, Virginia Butler, 
Robert J. Heege, Eric Cohen, Kathleen 
Weiss, Lorraine Vogel, Steven Vacchio, 
Laura Durant, Joseph De Aguiar, Sal 
Restivo, Robert Valletta, Joseph Kiely, 
Sharon & Ray Klyn, Warne Family, 
Michael C. Liotta, Anne Logan, Christine 
Mc Cusker, Dominic Percoco, Gina 
Rosenberg, Laura Positano, De Santis 
Family, Patricia Wowk, Natasha Roucoulet, 
John Reynolds, Scott Spencer, Babies 
Aubry & Greyson, Marie & Tony Caruana, 
Veronica Sheridan Cox, Wendiann & 
Nicholas Alfieri, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Jennifer, John & Olivia Rose 
Altieri, Melanie Seibel, Christina Muller, 
Dina Rajotte, & Marie Falco. 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 

 

February 11 / 12 
  Stewardship Envelopes  

Collected at Mass  $7,428 207   
Mailed Envelopes $7,044 63   

Total Collection $14,472 270 
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The Catholic Faith Network (CFN) will continue our immense Telethon tradition this 
year! This exciting event will commence on Saturday, February 25th from 2 – 10 PM 
and continue through Sunday, February 26th from 12 – 10 PM. Guaranteed to be the 
most engaging telethon to date, the entertainment will continue with many surprise 
guests along with our on-air family that you have come to know. Please join the excite-
ment and consider pledging! The process is easy, you can pledge se-
curely online by visiting www.CFNtv.org or by scanning the QR Code 

below, using a smartphone or any smart device. We know we can continue to count on you, as we 
always have! CFN is available throughout the Tri-State Area on Optimum, channel 29/137; Verizon 
FiOS TV channel 296; Spectrum, channel 162/471. Additionally, you can tune in nationwide on the 
following streaming services – Amazon Fire TV, Samsung Smart TV, Roku, Android TV,  
and Apple TV.  

Saint Anselm, the Benedictine priest and bishop (1033 – 1109), once wrote in Cur Deus Homo (Why God Became Man) that 
God sent His Son to redeem us from our sins. With Christ’s coming the first time in the Incarnation, there was great joy. But 
our sins do not occasion joy; they occasion our sorrow. The Church has a remedy for our sins. It’s called Lent. And Lent starts 
on February 22nd this year. 

I want to mention a few practices we might use to have a more fruitful season of penitence. I’ll mention each one and then of-
fer a brief commentary for each Lenten practice. 

I want to start with the Holy Eucharist. I start here because the Sacrament of the Lord’s Presence is the preeminent way for us 
to be in communion with Christ. The Eucharist contains the saving act of the Lord – His suffering for us, His dying for us on 
the Cross and His Resurrection. That suffering, dying and rising took several days of Jesus’ ministry. It is made available to us 
in the single act of the Holy Eucharist. The Holy Eucharist makes present once again what occurred on Holy Thursday, Good 
Friday, and Easter. 

We are in the midst of the Eucharistic Revival now. Let this be a time for some to embrace more ardently the Paschal Victory 
of the Lord and attend the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass with greater frequency; let this also be a time for others to resume a reg-
ular practice of the faith by going every Sunday and each Holy Day. 

A second practice which should get our attention this Lent is sacramental confession. This Lent resolve to use the sacrament 
at some point. Some Catholics continue to use the Sacrament of Penance all the while many of their co-religionists have 
stopped going and haven’t gone in years or decades. If you are in this first group of Catholics, still using the sacrament – good, 
keep going. The grace of the sacrament is a rich and abiding source for helping us to imitate the Lord in all the ways we possi-
bly can. If you happen to be in the second group, those who have given up on the sacrament, re-consider your decision. Pray 
for the courage to start anew, to return to the mercy of the Lord in hearing once again those most welcome words from your 
confessor: “I absolve you of your sins, in the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen.” 

A long-time Lenten practice has been the Stations of the Cross. Fewer and fewer Catholics pray the stations anymore. And 
that is too bad. If we want to imitate the Lord, we can’t leave out His suffering for us, a redemptive suffering at that. A re-
demptive suffering is one taken up out of love for the sinner. In praying the stations, we express our thanksgiving to the Lord 
Who fell three times under the weight of the Cross and got up each time on the Via Dolorosa. He did that for us! He didn’t 
give up on us even as we do indeed give up on ourselves all the time. 

And, lastly, there is fasting and almsgiving. These practices Jesus enjoins on us in Saint Matthew’s Gospel, specifically in the 
passage which we hear in church on Ash Wednesday. (cf. Matt 6:1-4; 5-8 and 16-18) To fast is to get ready for what the Lord 
is going to give us. Fasting is a form of self-denial. If we don’t deny ourselves, we will not be able to recognize just how good 
is the Lord’s gift to us. We won’t be able to discern what is eternally good unless we deprive ourselves of those things which 
are short-time pleasures. Among us are those who are deprived of what they need as opposed to what they would like to have. 
In response to this kind of dearth, we can help to relieve suffering. This is why the practice of the corporal works of mercy is 
so important to the followers of Jesus. When one part of the body suffers, do all the parts suffer. (cf. 1 Cor. 12:26) 

A few good practices to use this Lenten season that there might be a harvest of a hundred, sixty or thirtyfold. (cf. Matt 13:8) 
 

Msgr. Batule 
Pastor    

The Parish Center Office will be closed on 
Monday, February 20th  

for President’s Day. 
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This weekend a family-owned and op-

erated business based in the city of 

Bethlehem (the Holy Land), specializ-

ing in the production of olivewood 

handicrafts, will be at our parish. Their 

products are of high 

quality. Their primary 

concern is their customers’ satisfaction and 

support of the Christian community in the 

Holy Land. We guarantee the wood’s origin 

as being from the Holy Land and sustainably 

sourced via the practice of seasonal pruning.  

Their sale will be in our auditorium after 

Masses on  

Stations of the Cross 
Fridays during Lent  ~  12:00 noon  &  7:30 pm 

 
February  24,  March  3, 10, 17, 24, 31 

April 7 — 7:30 pm 

 Divine Mercy Novena 
The Novena will begin on Good Friday, April 7th after the  
8:30 AM Morning Prayer and after the 3:00 PM Passion. 

Holy Saturday will be after the 8:30 Morning Prayer.  Easter Sunday you may do private. 
Daily Novena will be after morning Mass 

Divine Mercy Sunday 
April 16th ~ 3 PM in the Church 

The church is open at 8:30 AM  
Monday through Friday. We encourage parish-

ioners and other church-goers to come  
early for Mass.  

The recitation of the rosary is encouraged 
among those so inclined. 

St. Margaret’s Bible Study 
The Parish Bible Study is held on  

Wednesdays at 10 am
 

in the Parish Center.  

Deacon Ed Hayes will be the facilitator. Please 
bring your Bible. 

Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament 

For your personal adoration  
and prayers. 

 

First Thursdays  
March 2nd  &  April 6th 

3:00 - 6:00 pm in the Church 

Hands Needed! 
Our Music Ministry is in need of someone to assist in 
placing the words on our screen during Mass. All that 
is required is clicking the next screen with one button. 

Please see Dan, our Music Minister, after Mass or call at  
631-732-3131 x117.    Prayerfully consider. 

Mass Book for 2023  
The Mass Book for 2023 is open in the parish center.  

We encourage you to remember deceased relatives and 
friends at the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. Through the Com-
munion of Saints, we are never removed from those whom 
we love. We hope for a reunion with them in God’s provi-

dence, and praying for them now helps to bring that reunion a 
nearer prospect. 

 

Watch for St. Margaret of Scotland’s  

75th Anniversary dates. 
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Congratulations Honor Roll Students 
St. Margaret’s Parish family would like to  

congratulate the Honor Roll students from  

St. Anthony’s High School, Huntington 

Nelson Beausoleil, Tiffany Bosch, Valerie Bosch, 
Sarah Breuer, Cassandra Hussey, Sean McMillin, 

Cameron-Noelle Mendoza, Deanna Miklitsch, 
Daniel Sawicki, Aelish Symonds,  

Donovan Symonds, Gabriela Troche & Ajani Valerio 

We commend their efforts to excel! 

To clarify the matter of second collections, the following is offered to the parishioners of Saint Margaret. 

Second collections are designated by the Diocese every year. We know when they occur by a listing of them and the  
envelopes for them which are mailed to parishioners who support our parish financially. It needs to be stated that designated 
second collections are to be taken up at all Masses, in all parishes in the Diocese. 
 

If you are offering your donation to the parish weekly or monthly and you don’t know when the second collections are, please 
see a listing for them in in the ushers’ room in the vestibule of the church or the bulletin boards of the church. We are grateful 
for your support of these second collections. They are not however optional and neither are they income for the parish. 

Msgr. Batule  
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Catholic Charities TALBOT HOUSE  
Are you or someone you know having family or  

interpersonal problems due to drinking  
ALCOHOL and/or using DRUGS? 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES /Talbot House, a Chemical Depend-
ence Crisis Center, located in Bohemia, provides withdrawal & 
stabilization services on a voluntary basis to males & females 

over the age of 18, who are seeking to stop and/or withdraw from 
alcohol and/or drug use. The medical & clinical staff at Talbot 

House will assess the kind of care the person needs to begin their 
journey in recovery. For more info, call confidentially 631-589-

4144. Talbot House staff is available 24/7.  

Talbot House is a “NO fee for service” program. 

Heart of the Island 
Council 
Knights of Columbus 
The Knights of Columbus is a mem-
bership organization founded by  
Fr. McGivney in 1882 on the princi-
ples of Charity, Unity & Fraternity. 
The members of our local council 
serve in many ministries of the Church. Prospective 
members call Tom Piderit at 917-365-7546. . 

Catholic Gifts ~Looking for Catholic gifts and 

items? You can visit Our Lady of the Island Shrine , 258 
Eastport Manor Rd. in Manorville. They carry a large variety 

of religious articles.  OURLADYOFTHEISLAND.ORG 

Living Waters Wholistic Healing 
Therapeutic Catholic Counseling dedicated to healing the whole in-
dividual with a an integrated approach to the intellectual, emotional, 
physical and spiritual. For more info go to livingwaterstherapy.org. 

Parish Social Ministry 

Face Cloths and Travel Items Needed for Wash Up Kits  
We are in need of NEW face cloths for our wash up kits projects.. If you have traveled lately and have small shampoo and hotel 
items please drop off these and the facecloths at the parish center. Thank you! 

Food Pantry Needs 
PLEASE bring all donations to the front door of the Parish Center during office hours or bring 

to the box in the rear of the Church. 

We are in need of:   Non Sugar Cereal, Peanut Butter & Jelly, Mac & Cheese, Instant 
Potatoes, Juice, Saltine Crackers, Toothpaste, Bar Soap and Toilet Paper 

A very special THANK YOU to all!  

Save the Date! Vacation Bible School 
Theme ~ Stellar Jesus Light shines!  
July 10-14  ~ 9:15 am-12:30 pm     

Ages 4 yrs old to 6th grade ~ Fee $35 per child 

Volunteers Needed! Adults & Students grade 6 and up.  
High Schoolers welcome. 

Registration opens 2/27 limited to first 100 children. 
Any question ~ Jackie Mirenda at 631-732-3131 x131  

or jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

Confirmation Volunteer Update! 
Our 1st year Confirmation Candidates created 
73 Valentines for the Memory Unit at Oasis 

Assisted Living. Our 2nd year Candidates made 
131 wash up kits for Pax Christi, 46 Valentines 
for the Memory unit, 52 Angel wreaths, stuffed 
86 Easter eggs for distribution of our younger 

levels, did prep work for Vacation Bible School- cutting 
of stars along with organizing our supplies. What a bless-

ing for their busy hands helping! 

The Catholic Relief Services Rice Bowls will be  

available the first week of Lent. You may pick one up 

in the Parish Center or the church lobby. 


